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Principal's
Report
Welcome back to the start of a new school year, I would like to extend a warm welcome to all our
new students and their families and welcome back all the continuing students and their families.
It’s great to be back at school teaching and learning onsite with all our staff and students.

This year, our plans to hold the Welcome Night barbeque at the college have been disrupted by
COVID-19 and the five-day state-wide lockdown, the year level teams are working to complete online
welcomes with videos and Powerpoint slides, I encourage you to have a look at them. 
Unfortunately this will mean I won’t have the opportunity to meet many of you personally, however I
look forward to seeing you at the college at some other time in the year. One of the challenges we
face as a senior college is getting our parents to engage with us and I would like to assure you that
you are welcome at the college and your active involvement will contribute to the achievement of
successful outcomes for our students in 2021.

We have welcomed new staff to the college at the start of 2021 and they are working in the following
areas. Sofia Koktzidis (Humanities/VCAL), Elise Fisher (VCAL/Humanities), Zachary Ellem
(Maths/Science), Danny Tagoba (Inclusive education), Jeremy (Sunny) Macleod (Youth Worker),
Deborah Borg (Librarian), Hayden Ward (English/Humanities and  Bayan Zareiadl (Maths/Science).

The Tutor Learning Initiative has commenced with the employing of 3.8 EFT tutors. This is
comprised of one of our experienced staff taking up a tutoring and coordinating role, two graduates,
and two Pre Service Teachers working .4 (two days). The initiative is aimed at supporting students to
catch up who may have gaps in their learning due to disruptions in 2020. The tutors are, Shannyn
Mahon – Tutor role, Julianne Tran (Grad) – Tutor Full time, Vinh Pham (Grad) – Tutor Full time,
Sarah Plant (PST) – Tutor 2 days a week, Adam Coustley (PST) – Tutor 2 days a week.

We have also welcomed back some staff who were on leave in 2020, Nicole Maree, Lucinda
Szechenyi, Danni Ryan, Amie John and Amie Tamarua and we farewelled long time staff members
Brewster Hipik and Bronwyn Cambridge. So there has been some significant staff changes.

Respect Effort Responsibility
School Vision: Every student will be supported through high quality teaching and
learning practices in achieving successful outcomes and a pathway of their choice.
Strive for Success – Attend Today Achieve Tomorrow



Our student leadership team has been selected , the student leaders have already been putting in a
lot of work thus far, and they are so excited to be able to bring fun and fresh events and changes to
our school this year. The 2021 student leaders, as well as a message from the student leadership
team, are featured later in the newsletter.
These are very important roles and our student leaders make an enormous contribution to the
school community. In 2019 we handed the running of whole school assemblies and Information
nights over to the school captains and they exceeded our expectations as ambassadors for the
college, this was severely disrupted in 2020 and we sincerely hope we can again work with our
student leaders in this capacity in 2021.

To finish off I would like to congratulate our 2020 Year 12 students, our graduating VCAL students
have now started in employment or further study, who over came adversity that no other group of
year 12 students has had to face in my time in education. They demonstrated resilience,
determination and perseverance to achieve outstanding results. The Valedictory dinner at the end of
the year was the first time we have celebrated without parents and guardians joining us which was
unfortunate. It was a great night and I’m pleased that we were able to say farewell and celebrate
their successes.

We had an outstanding result for those VCE students who applied through VTAC to gain university
entrance and TAFE offers. We look forward to hearing about all our past students achievements in
the years to come.

2021 YEAR 12 PLACEMENTS: VTAC UNIVERSITY AND TAFE OFFERS.
Great news! 96.75% of Point Cook Senior students received a round one offer this meant 173
students received offers to universities including RMIT, Monash, VU & Melbourne Uni. Our Highest
ATAR in 2020 was 97.10.
Thank you to Mary Dimech-Hill PCSSC Pathways /Careers Leader and her team who work
throughout the year supporting all our students to achieve success in their chosen pathways and in
2020 came back into the college to work with students on December 30 & 31 when results came out.

I would like to encourage all past student to connect with the PCSSC Alumni program by contacting
Maria Whitmore (Alumni Program Coordinator) mwhitmore@ourschool.net.au.

Principal's
Report

Kind Regards,
 

Christopher Mooney
Principal

http://ourschool.net.au/


SWPBs Reward System
The School Wide Positive Behaviour Rewards Program has been off to a flying start.  Students have been
commenting on the reward items available and on display in the cabinet in Student Reception, with many
more sending in suggestions for rewards to broaden the variety. 
Staff have been commenting on the excitement of seeing so many ‘green’ Compass posts for the
students in their Advisories and subject classes. 
The competitive nature in our staff and students has been reinvigorated with weekly point summaries
being discussed in all Advisory classes. See below for the points tally as of Friday February 19.

Moving forward, student leaders will be taking on a more active role in the implementation of the SWPBs
Rewards Program and will be seeking volunteers from our artistically talented students to design a logo
and signage for the Rewards Cabinet. Many students have sent in suggestions and feedback on the
Rewards Program, if you would like to have a say in what reward items are made available to you please
complete the Google Form.
If you are wondering how you can earn your next point just look to the Behaviour Matrixes that you can
find in all of your learning spaces and social spaces in the college.

If any of our students and/or families have connections to organisations that would be willing to donate
reward items to our program please email jessica.dlima@education.vic.gov.au

150 points 235 points 258 points

Year 11

Gym Reminder
The Gym and Weights Room are available for student from all year levels to use during
recess and lunchtimes every day!
Students wishing to use the gym or Weights Room at Recess and/or Lunchtimes need to bring their
runners. Students will not be permitted entry to these facilities without appropriate footwear for their
own safety. 
Students need to bring their own equipment to use on the outdoor courts. Balls can be borrowed for use
inside the gym, but not outside.
We look forward to seeing you having fun and enjoying some friendly competition during your breaks.

 

Thank you,
The Physical Education Team.

3rd Place 2nd Place 1st Place

Year 12 Year 10

3rd Place 4th Place 1st Place 2nd Place

140 points

Demons

135 points

Dragons

186 points

Iroquois

150 points

Sabres

- Ms D'Lima

https://forms.gle/cZStAQE1Q2ughYqR7
http://education.vic.gov.au/


On behalf of the 2021 Student Representative Council (SRC), we would like to welcome back all students to
the new school year, after what has been an extremely challenging past few months.

Harmony Week (Week 8)
Student Casual Dress Day (Friday the 19th of March)
School Photos (Monday the 15th and Tuesday the 16th of March)
Athletics Carnival (Thursday 25th March)

As we progress further into Term 1, we would like to encourage students to
attend and participate in SRC meetings, which are held every Wednesday in
room 603, during lunch. It would be great to see as many students attend, in
order to assist the development of the schooling community.
Some of the upcoming events for this term include:

  The student leaders have already been putting in a lot of work thus far, and they are so excited to
be able to bring fun and fresh events and changes to our school this year.

     The 2021 student leaders are as follows:
School Captains: James Garnham (12I) and Jessica Ly (12S)
Vice School Captains: Jessica Pace (12E) and Jasmine Turkyilmaz (12F)

Just a reminder that there is a Student Leadership excursion on Wednesday of Week 7, so students should be
asking you to sign their Out of Routine forms if you have them that day. I just want to thank everyone for the
support you gave myself and the SRC students last year and I hope that the SRC of 2021 can also flourish
from a baby giraffe into a beautiful strong lion (but less scary).
Please let me know if the SRC can assist you in any way, the students are super keen to help out!

Year 11 Captains
Sophia Sadie (11S), Alamgir Ali (11S), Smruti Thombre
(11D), Vanya Bhardwaj (11S), Richard Sakama (11I) and
Emma Morris (11G)

Year 10 Captains
Aidan McCarroll (10H), Meena Zainalabdeen (10A), Diana
El Sayed (10A), Chitwan Chauhan (10A), Raymond Kim
(10A), Max Strange (10A), and Crystal Brooking (10H)

House Captains
Sabres: Braxton Kaololo (12J) and Amy Mowbray (11F)
Demons: Kate Adatins (12I) and Erin Fisher (11I)
Dragons: Jessica Sleeman (11S) and Minjun Kim (11S)
Iroquois: Pavel Gorfunkel (12K) and Diviya Naiker (12C)

Diversity Captains
Sudari Appukutti Arachchige Dona (12A) and Yanina Lin
(12S)
Community Captains
Luke Guastalegname (12A) and Ranveer Harsh (12A)
Environment Captains
Lilian Sandaver (12A) and Shania Johnsen (12A)

- Ms Doh
 

Regards,
James & Jess

2021 School Captains

2021 Leaders

A Message From The SRC



As you may be aware, the Victorian Government has made a significant investment to a Tutor Learning Initiative
(TLI). This initiative is aimed to support students who may have gaps in their achievement due to the remote and
flexible learning that occurred last year because of the COVID-19 pandemic.

This initiative has started at the College for identified students in Year 11 and Year 12. Students have been
identified using a number of different data sources and teacher recommendations. An email and a letter of
introduction has been sent to parents and/or Careers via email to identify student candidates in Year 11 and Year
12. The identification of students in Year 10 has been completed and an email via Compass to inform parents
and/or Careers will be sent this week (wk. beginning 1st March).

Tutors will work with students and teachers within the learning environment to assist in the areas of English and
Mathematics.  The tutors work with a small group of students for approximately 2 sessions a week. Our tutors are
Shannyn Mahon, Sarah Plant, Adam Coustley, Julianne Tran and Vinh Pham. Most of these tutors have been part
of our learning community at Point Cook Senior in the past, either as students or teachers.

We are looking forward to a productive and meaningful year of growth to help our students reach their full
potential and develop a curiosity for learning. If you have any further questions please get in touch with Shannyn
Mahon (shannyn.mahon@education.vic.gov.au).

- The Tutor Team – Shannyn Mahon, Sarah Plant, Adam Coustley, Vinh Pham and Julianne Tran

The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps eligible families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and
sporting activities.
If you have a valid means-tested concession card, such as a Veterans Affairs Gold Card, Centrelink Health Care
Card or Pensioner Concession Card, or are a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible. There is also a special
consideration category for asylum seeker and refugee families.

Payment amounts this year is $225 for eligible secondary school students. Payments are made direct to the school
to use towards expenses relating to camps, excursions and sporting activities for the benefit of your child.
If you applied for CSEF through our school last year, you do not need to complete an application form this year,
unless there has been a change in your family circumstances.

If you would like to apply for the first time, please contact the school office on 9395 9271 and ask for an application
form. You can also download the form, and find out more about the program and eligibility, on the Department of
Education and Training’s Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund web page.
Check with the school office if you are unsure, and please return completed forms to the school office as soon as
possible.

The Tutor
Learning Initiative

CSEF Applications

http://education.vic.gov.au/


 Dear Parents & Students,

At Point Cook Senior Secondary College, our school uniform creates a sense of identity and pride with our
students, promotes cohesion and good order in the school. We also pride ourselves on the fact that the
uniform allows all students to feel equal which prevents bullying and competition on the basis of clothing. 
We believe that the Point Cook Senior Students appearance reflects the expectations of our school community
which enhances the profile and identity of the school and its students within the wider community.

This is why we have a compulsory uniform which is made up of footwear that is black, polish able leather
shoes with a low heel (not boots above the ankle, not skate or canvas shoes or any other variation of sport
shoe). The outer garment worn to and from the college at any time, must be either the soft shell, two tone
jacket or spray jacket from the uniform range. Please be aware that ‘hoodies’ are not part of the school
uniform and must not be worn on college grounds. If students are caught wearing ‘hoodies’ they will be asked
to remove them and place them in their locker or will be confiscated by a teacher or Team Leader.

Ties are to be worn at all times (except for students wearing summer dresses), except when students are
directed to remove them in the case of warm weather.

All levels of the college community have been consulted in the selection of uniform and it will be checked on a
daily basis. Students who fail to meet the uniform requirements will face a range of sanctions included in the
uniform policy which may include lunchtime detention, after school detention & phone calls home to parents.

Any family facing financial difficulty in supplying the uniform should contact the college directly on 9395 9271
so that support, if available, can be provided. If you have any questions or queries, please call Bryce Flannery,
Assistant Principal.

Regards
Bryce Flannery

Assistant Principal

PCSSC Uniform



Dear Friends,

I’m getting in touch to let you know that applications for the Andrews Labor Government’s Get
Active Kids Voucher Program have now opened.

This Victorian-first program will roll out up to 100,000 vouchers worth up to $200 each across
four rounds, helping kids from Victorian families with the cost of membership and registration
fees, sports equipment and uniforms.

The Get Active Kids Voucher Program is also supporting sports clubs and active recreation
providers to recover from the impacts of the coronavirus (COVID-19).

Applications for Round 1 of the program open today and close 11 April.
 

For more details and to apply online, visit https://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/

If you have any questions, please get in touch with my office and we will gladly assist.

Kind regards,
Jill
State Member for Altona District

Get Active

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fjillhennessy.us4.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Da644fafa2448543a7ea7d8925%26id%3Db9bd3c8b75%26e%3D3400335263&data=04%7C01%7CChristopher.Mooney%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cdb0e0031435b496c6ff908d8dc622f91%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637501661634553743%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=65UYZgyBYQh%2Fkn4Nuu4rMT%2FVW8BA%2BxrDl7babElRGII%3D&reserved=0


Keep up to date with your work requirements
Make full use of your teachers, who really want you to
reach your potential
Maintain a healthy study/life balance
Take care of your mental health by keeping a sense of
perspective.

Their messages were uncannily similar:
1.
2.

3.
4.

In early March, four PCSSC alumni with leadership
backgrounds – Tiba Sabri (2020), James Harraden (2020),
Isha Bali (2016) and Kyla Canares (2018) - will take part in
our student leadership team’s Orientation Day at Wyndham
Tech. We hope their experiences of leadership – no doubt
accompanied by bouts of self-doubt and insecurity - will
inspire courage and conviction among our young leaders.

Alumni Farhan Juhari (2012), Mikaela Bourke
(2016) and Grace Kim (2017) addressed our
Year 12 cohort on Orientation Day.

Later in March, students interested in careers in the Environmental, Renewable Energy and Recycling industries
are encouraged to watch a livestream Careers Pathways session featuring four alumni from our
Ourschool-partnered schools, who work in this sector, on Wednesday, March 17, from 4.30 – 5.30pm.

Register at https://forms.gle/2JqNFnGoNKvftqoCA

Keep up to date with our various alumni activities and our
many inspiring alumni stories on our PCSSC alumni
Facebook page.

Email alumni@pointcooksenior.vic.edu.au for more
information, or to join the alumni community.

    On our first day back, three of our alumni - Farhan Juhari (2012), a Lead Physical Preparation
.. ......Coach at the VIS, Mikaela Bourke (2016) a PCA at Werribee Mercy, and Grace Kim (2017) a 4th year B.
Business Management and Civil Engineering student at RMIT - came back to school to give our Year 12s some
practical advice into managing this year’s pressures.

Alumni News

- Ms Whitmore

https://www.linkedin.com/in/isha-bali/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.linkedin.com%2Fin%2Fkyla-canares-4773a7187%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJermaine.Doh%40education.vic.gov.au%7C5c7526973d434f840e7008d8d8536e81%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637497200142411579%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=njuSfjL0TNBBsJIjROKHpuJdDDC2RVXJULb8SKbQbpM%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.gle/2JqNFnGoNKvftqoCA
https://www.facebook.com/PointCookSeniorSecondaryCollegeAlumni/?view_public_for=107560080818903
http://pointcooksenior.vic.edu.au/


Our Year 12 students have had a terrific start to the term and are very much looking forward to
their final year of school.
We began the term with the College orientation program which was held on the 28th January.
Students had the opportunity to attend VCAL and VCE information sessions that were very
insightful and supported students to ensure they have the necessary skill sets required for a
successful year.

Students also listened to Paralympian Carol Cook
who shared her life story of achieving her dream
of competing in the Olympics. The key message
of the session was the importance of having high
aspirations, persisting through challenging times
and striving to achieve ones best.

Alumni students also spoke to the Year 12 cohort
and gave an insight into the different challenges
and highlights of Year 12. We finished the day
with advisory activities which was another
opportunity to connect with peers and staff.

It is to be commended the exceptional behaviour demonstrated by the Year 12 cohort – well done.
A special thank you to Trish Walker, Mary Dimech-Hill and Bryce Flannery for presenting to
students and thank you to all Advisory staff members for supporting and assisting students
throughout the day.

Year 12
Orientation

- Ms Vincent



Year 12
English Masterclass

On Monday of Week 6, 32 conscientious Year 12 English students gave up an hour of their
afternoon to attend a Year 12 English Masterclass, to build their skills in preparation for their first
SAC. Miss Wu ran a session exploring unpacking prompts, tips for writing under pressure and
finding different vocabulary.
These masterclasses will be running across the year prior to each SAC and we strongly
recommend all Year 12 students attend to build their skills in English prior to their SACs and
exams. We are very proud of the students who attended, and their willingness to put extra effort
into their studies. - Ms Foot



WHO: Young people in Years 10-12

WHERE: Point Cook Senior College Gym,  
Cnr Boardwalk Blvd & Bergamot Drive, Point Cook

WHEN: Every Thursday 3-5pm, starting February 18

TO REGISTER, CONTACT STEPH ON 0490 381 572

ANY SPORT – YOU DECIDE!

PLUS MANY MORE!
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CONNECT WITH THE HUDDLE:

   @huddlenmfc



Year 11
English Incursion

Alice Pung Visits Year 10s
On Wednesday the 24th of February, author Alice
Pung visited Point Cook Senior to talk to Year 10
English students who are studying her anthology
‘Growing Up Asian in Australia’.

Students learned about Alice Pung’s personal
migration experience and the challenges and
opportunities she has faced as an Asian Australian.
Alice’s talk was very funny and engaging and
students found it very helpful in understanding the
themes in their text.

On Thursday the 25th of February, our Year 11 English
students welcomed author Cate Kennedy into the school to
speak about her short story collection 'Like A House On Fire'
that they have been studying in VCE English.

Kennedy also spoke in depth about her own writing process
and what she believes makes a good story.

It was such a rewarding experience for students to be able to ask
the questions they’ve been wondering about all year and to hear
straight from the author herself. 
Many students also got their copies signed and received feedback
on their own story ideas!

- Ms O'Connor

- Ms Foot



State
Library Incursion

Dear Lockdown...

In Week 3, 10A went on an incursion with the State Library of Victoria to talk about various
things related to news and media. We talked about finding and rating the validity of websites
and news or accounts on social media, discussing how to find specific research using the State
Library’s website, and various other things related to media and news.
We also discussed facts about the library, such as things like they have over five million items in
the library and counting.

In Year 10 English students are currently studying the ‘Growing up in Australia’ series.
This series explores different the perspectives of Australians from a minority background and
what it was like for them growing up in Australia.
The stories of these people are presented in a number of different formats; one being a letter.
When Victoria went into a snap 5-day lock-down, Year 10 students were given the task of writing
a letter to Lockdown as if it were a person.

The next page features just one of the fantastic responses Year 10 teachers received!

- Jazzy Sandaver, 10A



Dear Lockdown,

It had been a while since we last spoke when you came back to visit again. In all honesty, I believed it was the last
time we would meet. I’d made plans and everything. My friend was going to her new friend's birthday party. Another
had netball training and work. On Saturday my friends and I were going to have a sleepover and watch anime but,
well, then you came down for a surprise visit.

I was sitting in music club, playing for a few people, when not long after we started, the announcement came
through the speakers. You were visiting again.

Thank you.

Thank you for protecting me and the people I care about from the virus. I know you tried your best to protect us.
Thank you for giving me time off school. Lord knows I haven’t been able to convince my way out of school since
year five (not that I really tried all that often). Thank you for giving me time to learn new things and read more
books. Thank you for giving me a school schedule that I find easier to manage. Thank you for new shows and
movies to hyper-fixate on. Thanks for being there. Thank you for everything.

Thank you for showing me how much I miss my friends and family when I can’t spend time with them. Thank you
for helping me see how I take so many things for granted like school and the world and people around me. Thank
you for giving me time to lose weight. Thank you for giving me time to gain it back again. Thank you for getting us
all addicted to our screens and apps. Thank you for keeping us safe while other countries burned to the ground.
Thank you for keeping us locked up to watch other people suffer. Thank you for making us aware of the problems
and inequalities plaguing our society. Lord knows we didn’t have time to see them before. Thank you for taking
away what my year 9 graduation was supposed to be. Thank you for taking away those last moments with
students and teachers I’ve known since I was five. Thank you for taking jobs and lives away from innocent people
for months as others stayed isolated, trying to keep on top of their wellbeing. Yeah. Thank you for everything.

I’m sorry.

I’m sorry we can’t just be grateful for all you’ve done. I’m sorry we can’t all be thankful for how strong you were for
so long. I’m sorry we’ve lost enthusiasm and motivation so quickly. I’m sorry people broke rules or refused to wear
masks. I’m sorry you’re the reason people curse our premier’s name. I’m sorry you were uninvited the second time
you visited. I’m sorry the students were so happy to miss school only for them to hate you so much they wanted to
go back. I’m sorry you couldn’t save everyone and I’m sorry we’re all bitter. But we parted ways on good terms, or
as good as terms could be for us.

It was a new year, it was going to be better. No deadly virus. No absurd amount of celebrities passing away. No
more police brutality and huge protests threatening to spread the virus again. We were going to be better in every
way possible. But you came back. Because you care. Because you’re loyal. Because you’re protective, maybe too
much so. Because despite that, you’re as selfish as the rest of us. Because you need time with people just as much
as we do.

Please.

Please do your job as fast as you can and then please leave. Please never come back and please have nothing to
protect us from. Please accept our apologies for ever doubting you and please work hard. But please go away. It’s
nothing you did wrong or on purpose but please understand we’re suffocating. It doesn’t matter how big your
house is if no one is there to take up room. It doesn’t matter how many friends you have if you can’t see them for
months. It doesn’t matter how much talent or skill you have if you can’t get a job. It doesn’t matter. For so long it
felt like nothing did.

I know it’s not your fault. But please.
Leave.

 Sincerely,
Alex

Dear
Lockdown... (cont.)



Our Breakfast Program has been supporting
students in need for 10 years now!

 
     Not only does our program
          provide students with a fulfilling
             breakfast to start their day with,

        but it also improves student wellbeing,
          supporting their outcomes.

 

Everyone is welcome to attend
and enjoy a free breakfast and a

carefree environment to start
their school day.

 

Join us and build positive relationships with 
staff and students!



Intermediate Summer Interschool Sport

Labour Day

Curriculum Day - Students Free Day

School Photos Day 1

School Photos Day 2

Hobsons Bay Swimming Carnival

Athletics Carnival (Athletes Only)

Year 11 VCE English Cosi Incursion

Parent Teacher Student Conferences - Evening

Parent Teacher Student Conferences - Morning

Term 1 Ends

Term 2 Commences

Senior Winter 1 Interschool Sport

 Intermediate Winter 1 Interschool Sport

Year 10 - WRICA Careers & Jobs Expo

Hobsons Bay Division Cross Country

Courage to Care Incursion Year 11 and Year 12

Hobsons Bay Division Boys Netball & Girls AFL

GAT Assembly

KEY DATES
SEMESTER 1

Please note that due to COVID-19,
these dates may change.

We ask that you stay updated
through Compass reminders.

Year 10 Revision Week

Year 11 Revision Week

Year 11 Alumni Presentations

Year 10 Exam Week

Year 11 Exam Week

The GAT

Queen Birthday

Assessment/Moderation Day - Student Free Day

Western Metro Cross Country

Senior Winter 2 Interschool Sport

Year 12 English Orals Day - No Year 12 VCE

Classes Running

Term 2 Ends

02 Mar 

08 Mar 

09 Mar

15 Mar

16 Mar

17 Mar

25 Mar

26 Mar

31 Mar

01 Apr

02 Apr

19 Apr

12 May

18 May

20 May

24 May

25 May

27 May

31 May

31 May - 04 Jun

31 May - 04 Jun

03 Jun

07 - 11 Jun

07 - 11 Jun

09 Jun

14 Jun

15 Jun

17 Jun

22 Jun

25 Jun

 

25 Jun

 

 



ATTENDANCE

Late Arrival To School
Students are requested to use

the Compass card to sign in at the
Compass Kiosk at the front of the school.

 
Students who do not have cards can

report to the attendance office.
 

Early Leave
Parent approval is required for any
student requesting to leave early.

This can be done either by having parents
enter approval on Compass or contacting

the attendance office.

Student attendance information is available on
Compass, including the option to approve absences

and input requests to leave early for an
appointment.

 

Students are
required to provide a
medical certificate
when absent from a

VCE class or
assessment



reports
attendance information
absence requests and approvals
school photo ordering, teacher email contact
booking for parent-teacher interviews
calendar of events
excursion consent/permissions and
news items to keep you updated with what is going on.

Majority of our communication with parents at PCSSC are made
through the Compass Parent Portal.
All parents have a portal account that provides access to:

If you are a CSEF (Camps, Sports & Excursions Fund) recipient,
please contact the school before consenting to any event so that we can adjust
the costing.

To access your account:
1. go to the College’s homepage: www.pointcooksenior.vic.edu.au
2. click on the Compass Portal icon.
OR  directly go to Compass login: pointcooksenior-vic.compass.education/
If you are having trouble accessing your account,
click on the “Can’t access your account” and follow the prompts to access it
using your username, email address or mobile number.
If you need guidance on how to navigate the Compass Portal,
please contact the school or see the 'Compass Help' page on the school
website.

http://www.pointcooksenior.vic.edu.au/
http://pointcooksenior.vic.jdlf.com.au/Login.aspx
https://pointcooksenior-vic.compass.education/


SENIOR YEARS 10 - 12

Blazer (Dark Junior Navy blazer with logo) Thick Jacket (Navy, Polar fleece lining, logo)

80 – 85 – 90 $185.00 All Sizes $117.00
95 – 100 – 105 $195.00    Soft Shell Jacket - worn for Academic or sport                                        $85.50
110 – 115 – 120 $200.00    (maroon /navy or navy)
Pullover (Maroon needle out stitch with logo)

80 – 85 – 90 - 95 $97.95
100 – 105 - 110 $101.95
115 – 120 $103.95 Sport Polo Top (Micromesh with panel, logo) $43.95
Vest (Maroon needle out stitch with logo) Trackpants (Cotton Nylon straight leg, logo) $58.95
80 – 85 – 90 - 95 $86.95 Sport Shorts (navy Cotton back mesh, Logo) $35.50
100 – 105 - 110 $91.95
115 – 120 $92.95
Summer Dresses Tie (Striped Tie) $22.50
6 – 12 $76.95 School Bag $72.00
14 – 18 $78.95 Bucket Hat (With Logo) $15.95
20 – 26 $83.50 Peak Cap  (With Logo) $15.95
Shirt Long Sleeve (White collar attached, logo) $37.95 3 Pack Socks (White/Navy calf length cotton) from $14.50
Shirt Long Sleeve Striped $43.95 Socks (White or Navy Knee hi 2 pack)       from $16.50
Shirt Short Sleeve (White Collar Attached, Logo) $34.95 Tights (Navy Cotton/Nylon) Adults sizes from $19.95
Shirt Short Sleeve (Striped Collar Attached, Logo) $41.95 Tights (Navy Microfibre) Adult Sizes $12.95
Long Sleeve blouse (White With Logo) $40.95 Scarf (Navy Acrylic with logo) $14.00
Short Sleeve blouse (White With Logo) $38.95 Beanie (Navy Acrylic with logo) $13.50
Pants (Charcoal Straight leg Pants) All sizes $59.95 Gloves (Navy Acrylic) $9.95
Trousers (Grey /Poly/Visc, Noone/Surrey)

Youths sizes $52.95 NAME LABELS Pre-ordered Garment Labels

Adult sizes $53.95  (Sew or Iron on) per 50 units $23.50
Trousers (Grey /Poly/Visc, Imported)  All sizes $46.95
Shorts (Grey Long Leg Style 44) Current Carranballac Blazer Repocketing
Youths sizes $47.00 Garments Must be Dry Cleaned * $46.00
Adult sizes $49.00 *If garments are not Dry Cleaned a charge will apply $15.00
Winter Skirt (Navy with Maroon/Silver pinstripe)

8 – 10 $94.00
12 – 14 $97.50
16 – 18 $101.50
20 – 22 $104.50
24 – 26 $106.50

JACKETSACADEMIC UNIFORM

BLAZER REPOCKETING 

ACCESSORIES

Official supplier of uniforms to 

Uniform Pricelist  (valid to 30 June 2020)

Point Cook Senior

5 Old Geelong Road Hoppers Crossing, VIC 3029   ·   Phone:  03 9749 0543   ·    Email:  hoppers@noone.com.au

SPORTS UNIFORM



                                                                                             

                                

                             

Email : hoppers@noone.com.au

All prices are subject to change without notice.

 Pricelist 2019/2020

               54 Old Geelong Road
HOPPERS CROSSING Vic 3029

LAY-BY, VISA, MASTERCARD AND EFTPOS ALL WELCOME

  Saturday               9:00am to 1.00pm

Ph: 03 9749 0543

TRADING HOURS:

SENIOR YEARS 10 - 12

  Monday – Friday  9:00am to 5.30pm

School Uniform

Point Cook Senior










	2021 Edition 1 Small
	2021 Edition 1 Large



